
STATE OF FLOFUDA 
COMM IS$ ION ERS : 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ, CHAIRMAN 
J.  TERRY DEASON 
RUDOLPH "RUDY" BRADLEY 
LISA POLAK EDGAR 

June 23,2005 

Mr. Artis James Brown 
P.O. Box 784 
Fruitland Park, F1 3473 1 

Re: Docket No. 050192-MiS - Application of Central Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C. for 
original water and wastewater certificates in Sumter County, Florida 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

The Coinmission has received your letter dated April 27,2005, in which you explain that you 
do not wish to receive water and wastewater service fiorn Central Sumter Utilities. We interpret your 
letter to mean that you do not want water and wastewater sewice for your own property, but you do 
not object to the company obtaining certificates from the Commission to provide service to others in 
the area. It is ow understanding that the company would not provide service to your property unless 
you asked for service. In view ofthat fact, we will place your letter in the correspondence side of the 
docket file of ths case for information purposes, and we will not consider your letter a request for a 
fomal administrative hearing. If this i s  not correct, will you please let me know in writing by July 5,  
2005? 

You should receive a letter soon fiom the company confirming that you do not have to take 
water and wastewater service from them. If you have any further questions, please feel fiee to call me 
at (850)413-6187. 

MCBi 
cc: Division of the Commission Cler'l 

and Administrative Services 
Cheryl Johnson 
Many FPiehan 

Sincerely, 

Martha Ca.ter Brown 
Stiiff Attorney 
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